
3rd April 2014        Depart Wednesday 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

BELL HEATH VISIT 2014 

 

Thank you very much for returning the slip and deposit indicating that you wish your 

child to go on the residential visit to Bell Heath. Your child will be attending Bell 

Heath from Wednesday 14th May – Thursday 15th May 2014. 

 

The final cost has worked out at £63.33 per child and this covers everything - 

board and lodgings, insurance and coach costs. 

 

The outstanding balance should be paid by Wednesday 30th April 2014, either as a 

lump sum or in instalment via ParentPay. If you require a barcode to make this 

payment, please indicate on the slip below.  

 

Please be aware that your child will require a packed lunch in their day bag on the 

day that they leave.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 4 Team 

 

 

FAO School office- Bell Heath Trip Wednesday 14th May – Thursday 15th May 
 

I am aware that payment should be made by 30th April.  
 

I am aware that my child requires a packed lunch on the day of departure. 

I would like a lunch provided by the school. 

I will make sure that my child will be at school for 8.45am on the day of departure and I will 

make arrangements for them to be collected at 4pm on the day of return. 

I would like a barcode to pay for the Bell Heath Trip 

 

Name of child_________________   Class_________________ 

 

Signed___________________   Date_______________ 


